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Summary 

This bill requires law enforcement agencies to use only scientifically content-validated, job 
related physical strength and agility screening exams for peace officer applicants. The bill 
authorizes agencies to seek reimbursement from the state for administering screening exams 
that comply with this section and appropriates $250,000 for this purpose. 
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